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May 25, 2025
(Sixth Sunday of Easter)
In-person Worship in the

Sanctuary
10:00 a.m.

Video Recording
Live Feed: 10:00 a.m.



GENERAL INFORMATION

OFFICE CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY

The church office will be closed on Monday, May 26, and Tuesday, May 27 in
observance of Memorial Day. We will return to regular business hours on
Wednesday, May 28. The staff wishes you a happy and safe Memorial Day!

PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN
SYNOD OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AND HAWAII
SAVE THE DATE!

o, Together in Harmony. Speakers: Eleona Street-Stewart, Co-
< Y ' Moderator of the PC(USA)'s 2024th General Assembly, Susan
g A” Jackson-Dowd, Executive Director of Presbyerian Women, Inc.
Saturday, June 21, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at Frist Presbyterian
Church of Redlands, 100 Cajon Street, Redlands, CA 92373.
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GoT GRADS?

It's the time of the year to celebrate the achievements of our w A=Y
. . . raduatio
students. If you or a loved one is graduating from Middle School,
High School, College or University, we want to honor you. Please
send an email with your student’s name, school, and major to
Patty at receptionist@tustinpresbyterian.org by today, for a special June Bulletin.
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GOURMET Book CLuB

. Good books, great food, and even better company! Our next

ﬁ/ meeting will be on Saturday, May 31, at noon for a potluck
gathering. Gail Greek offered to host. Our book selection is West

qufw With Giraffes, by Linda Rutledge. Please contact Debbie Sandford

at dsandford@socal.rr.com if you would like more information.

PARK AND STREET CLOSURE FOR CHILI COOK-OFF

On Sunday, June 1, the City of Tustin will be closing several streets in Old Town
due to the 41st Annual Tustin Street Fair and Chili Cook-off. The following
closures will be effective from Sunday, June 1, from 4:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.:

e El Camino Real from Sixth Street to First Street

e C Street from Main Street to First Street

e Main Street from B Street to Prospect

e Third Street from C Street to Prospect

Second Street from C Street to Prospect.

Sunday, June 1, from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.:

e B street from Second Street to First Street.
The parking lots behind the church and the school district will be available for
parking to worshippers, with access from B Street only.



“HELP ME NOT FEAR"”

Father, dear Father, help me not fear,
for you are my shield and great reward.

Father, dear Father, help me not fear,
though briars and thorns are all around.

Father, dear Father, help me not fear.
With you | stand firm. The battle is yours.

Father, dear Father, help me not fear.
My heart is not troubled. | rest secure.

—NMaryAnn Sundby

SUPPORT OUTREACH TO CHILDREN AND YOUTH
WITH THE PENTECOST OFFERING
The Pentecost Offering is the newest and probably the least well
known of the four special offerings of the PC(USA). As its name
implies, it is received on Pentecost Sunday.

young adults. The offering is used to support several programs. Twenty-five
percent supports Young Adult Volunteers (YAV). The YAV program provides
young adults with the opportunity to serve alongside communities worldwide
while sharing the Word of God. Young Adult Volunteers serve for one year. It is
a transformational experience, and more than one third of Young Adult
Volunteers discover that their call is ordination and pastoral leadership.

Another twenty-five percent supports Ministries with Youth. This ministry
celebrates youth as the keepers of God's world capable of serving as leaders
and as agents of healing. It sponsors Youth Triennium and other programs
directed for youth. Ten percent goes to the Presbyterian Mission Agency to
support its programs that advocate for children at risk around the world, seeking
quality education to nurture mind, body, and spirit. The remaining forty percent
is retained for our use in Tustin for local programs and ministries. You will find
Pentecost Offering envelopes in the pew racks for your use.

Please consider giving generously to this special offering on June 1 and June 8.
Your dollars really do make a difference!

WOMEN’S SPANISH BIBLE STUDY
SUNDAYS AT 5:00 P.M., IN THE CHURCH OFFICE
Come and be part of lively discussions, connect with others, and strengthen your
relationship with God. If you know of someone who will be interested or would
like to get more information, please call Patty at 714-544-7070.



May 25, 2025-JuNE 1, 2025

Sunday 9:00 a.m. |Choir Warm-Up, S
5/25 10:00 a.m. [Sunday School Nursery — Elementary
10:00 a.m. [WORSHIP
10:00 a.m. [Spanish Sunday School, FL
11:30 a.m. [TPC Spanish Service, FH
1:30 p.m. [TTPC Worship, S
2:30 p.m. | TPC Fellowship, FH
3:00 p.m. | TTPC Adult Education, C103
5:00 p.m. |Women's Spanish Bible Study
Monday
5/26 Office Closed
Tuesday
5/27
Wednesday
5/28
Thursday 7:00 p.m. |Choir Rehearsal, CR
5/29 7:30 p.m. |Youth Group, YL
Friday 9:00 a.m. |Men's Group, The Lost Bean
5/30 12:30 p.m. |Food Bank Set-Up
Saturday 7:30 a.m. |Food Bank Distribution, FH
5/31 7:30 a.m. |Food Bank Children’s Crafts, FL
12:00 p.m.|Gourmet Book Club,
Home of Gail Greek
7:00 p.m.|TTPC Choir Practice, C103
5:00 p.m. |ESL Classes, O
Sunday 9:00 a.m. |Choir Warm-Up, S
6/1 10:00 a.m. [Sunday School Nursery — Elementary
10:00 a.m. [WORSHIP & COMMUNION
10:00 a.m. [Spanish Sunday School, FL
11:30 a.m. [TPC Spanish Service, FH
1:30 p.m. | TTPC Worship, S
2:30 p.m. | TPC Fellowship, FH
3:00 p.m. [TTPC Adult Education, C103
5:00 p.m. |Women’s Spanish Bible Study
WAYS TO GIVE
PEW ENVELOPE ONLINE

check or cash

www.tustinpresbyterian.org




